
Visit to Dayanand Mahila Mahavidyalaya, Kurukshetra 

A team of IQAC members visited Dayanand Mahila 

Mahavidyalaya, Kurukshetra on 20 September 2023 in the 

Hand Holding Program for quality enhancement in 

institution. Mrs. Anjali Gupta, the IQAC coordinator along 

with Dr. Geeta Gupta, Dr. Upasna and Mrs. Kranti met the 

Principal Dr. Upasna Ahuja, the IQAC coordinator Dr. Anju 

Chawla and other members of D N College, Kurukshetra 

and discussed some chief issues related to various 

aspects of NAAC accreditation, its different parameters 

and the strategy to improve the working at all levels of 

institution. They also visited the college library, smart 

rooms, labs and other offices of the institution. Both 

parties signed an MOU also for future collaborative 

activities. 



 

  

  


